
Tour Questions for Parents 

We usually start the tour by showing each family around our home, which includes our infant 

room where the children also nap and play and the toddler room where the children eat, learn 

and do arts and crafts. We also show them our outdoor area (weather permitting).  

Please bring your child to the tour with you. We only have tours on the weekends when no 

other children are present to maintain privacy and confidentiality. Please be on time. We will 

try to limit the tour to 30 to 45 minutes so everyone can enjoy their weekend.  

Questions: 

Have you read through the parent handbook and contract agreement?  

 

Do you have any concerns about our facility? Any questions?  

 

What qualities are important to you when looking for a childcare provider?  

 

What values are important to you and your family when communicating and creating 

relationships with the person taking care of your child?  

 

Do you have any questions for me that were not answered in the handbook?  

 

Has your child attended childcare before? (if applicable for age) Has any of your other 

children attended childcare? Please describe your experience.  

 

What is your child’s typical routine like at home? 

 



Does your child have any siblings?  

 

What are your plans on how long you plan to keep your child enrolled at our facility? Will your 

child be attending TK or preschool?  

 

Does your child have any medical conditions or allergies?  

 

What are your child’s sleep habits?  

 

What are your goals and expectations for your child’s education and care?  

 

What are your expectations for your child’s behavior and how do you discipline at home?  

 

What are your plans when your child is sick, or the facility is closed? Do you have a backup 

plan or family to help provide care for you? 

 

If you are comfortable saying, what does your family do for a living and tell me a little bit 

about yourselves?  

 

What made you reach out Darling Dolphins Childcare? How did you hear about us?  

 

Is there anything you would like to see incorporated in our program in the future?  

 

Thank you for reading and we look forward to answering questions for you and scheduling a 

tour. We typically schedule 2 to 3 tours once we know a spot may be opening and we will 

choose who will enroll for the spot based on the group we have at the time and how long each 

family has been on the waitlist.  

We are so grateful to get to know our amazing families and their little ones and be part of 

their stories by helping them grow, learn and prepare them for their futures.  


